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To Consultation/DTF@DTF 
cc  

bcc  
Subject Reform evidence 

Hi
I wish to provide some evidence that proves a reform is the only way forward 
for a modern fire service.
On a number of occasions my crews have been subject to unsafe numbers on the 
fireground to conduct internal attacks.
In addition there has been a great decline in the mental health of career 
staff due to the continual input from a third party every time we need to 
negotiate an EBA.
In short a reform is the only way foreword to provide a modern safe service 
that provides for 7 on the fireground.
Please contact for further.
Tony Hope
Station Officer Ballarat City

Sent from my iPhone
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